
Catering Report 25th July 2024 

 

The meals served in the Bistro continued to improve during July, with a few 
notable exceptions.  

Meal options should cater for residents with special dietary needs, 
Diabetics and GORD being 2 examples. There have been days when neither 
of the two meals offered were suitable for these groups. The purchase of an 
air-fryer would enable the provision of low-fat proteins for those requiring 
them. 

The breakfast menu is limited, and Servest have agreed to expand the 
offerings. It has been suggested that a survey be done to establish what the 
residents would like to be on the menu. 

The need for staff training was raised and Servest have agreed to focus on 
this issue. Menus will be provided on time in future. 

Hopefully the meals will continue to improve and lead to an increase in the 
number of residents utilizing the Bistro. 


